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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Thursday,	November	24	
Happy	Thanksgiving!		

No	School	
	

Friday,	November	25	
No	School	

	
Thursday,	December	8	
Eaton’s	Pizza	Pick-Up	

	
Monday,	December	12	

Winter	Music	Concert	@	6:30	PM	
	

Thursday,	December	15	
PTO	meeting	@	4:30	PM	

	
Monday,	December	26	

Winter	Break	
(NO	SCHOOL)	

	
Thursday,	December	29	

Skate	Night	
	

Tuesday,	January	2	
School	Resumes	

	
Tuesday,	January	17	

PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	PM	
	

Thursday,	January	19	
Skate	Night	

	
	
	

Support	our	5th	grade	Community	Service	Project	
	

The	 5th	 grade	 classes	 at	 Spring	 Road	 have	 traditionally	 participated	 in	 a	
Community	 Service	 project.	 For	 the	 past	 several	 years	 we	 have	 been	
collecting	and	donating	items	to	the	Neenah	Animal	Shelter.	Our	donations	
are	 very	 much	 appreciated	 and	 they	 are	 in	 need	 of	 many	 items.	 Please	
consider	donating	so	that	our	furry	friends	have	the	things	they	need	until	
they	get	adopted.	Donations	will	be	collected	at	school	and	delivered	to	the	
shelter.		
	

Cat	Items:	 	 	 	 	 	 Dog	Items:	
Clumping,	Unscented	Cat	Litter	 	 Grain	Free	Wet	Dog	Food	
Cat	Toys	(mice	and		crinkle	balls)	 	 Grain	Free	Dry	Dog	Food	
Purina	One	Dry	Cat	Food	 	 	 Grain	Free	Dog	Treats	
Grain	Free	Wet	Cat	Food	 	 	 Medium	Length	Dog	Leashes	
Grain	Free	Dry	Cat	Food	 	 	 Small	and	Large	Easy	Walk	Dog	Harness	
Grain	Free	Cat	Treats	 	 	 	 ID	Dog	Food	
Heavy	Duty	Plastic	Litter	Scoops	
	

Miscellaneous:	
Bleach	
Sandwich	Bags	
Postage	Stamps	
HP	Computer	Ink	Black	950,	Colored	951	
Gift	Cards	to	Local	Gas	Stations	
Monetary	Donations	
Dryer	Sheets	
Grease	Pencils	
Dust	Blaster	
 

Please	note:	We	cannot	use	rope	toys,	bath	rugs,	sheets,	or	people	
clothing.	
 

Collection dates are from November 28-December 23. Thank you 
in advance for helping our 5th graders make this Community Service 
Project a success! 
 

	



	
	
	

	
	
	

Volunteer Spot 
 

Looking for opportunities to volunteer at Spring Road School?  Visit the 
Volunteer Spot, located on our school website within the PTO link.  The 
Volunteer Spot is located in the upper right hand corner of the main PTO 
page.  Visit https://signup.com/group/356283738023 and click on the link 
shown            

    . 	

Preferred Seating 
 

Congratulations to the Martinez (4L) 

& Scheible (3J) families.  They visited 

Mrs. Shebesta’s classroom during 

Parent-Teacher Conferences for a 

chance to win preferred seating at 

the General Music Concert on 

Monday, December 12 at Pickard 

Auditorium.   
 

Thank you to Mrs. Shebesta & our 

PTO for offering this special prize at 

no cost to our families.   

Parking Lot 
 

Unfortunately, we have adults 
abusing the parking lot rules.  Please 
use this as a reminder to reference 
the parking lot rules posted on our 
school website. 
 

NOTE: the sidewalk is NOT a place to 
park.  Vehicles may ONLY drive on 
the asphalt within school property.   
 

We are an elementary school with 
small children.  All drivers must drive 
with caution and care while being 
courteous of others.  Please keep our 
children safe. 

The	Spring	Road	Staff	would	like	to	wish	all	of	our	families	a	Happy	Thanksgiving.		

We	are	thankful	for	your	support	and	the	time	we	are	given	with	your	children	

throughout	the	school	year.			
	

Save	travels	to	all!	


